
Bratcher. Mike, EMNRP

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Thursday, July 12, 2018 1:05 PM
Brady Wilton; Honea, Tammy; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Keri Clarke; Michael Feezel; Amanda Barringer; Kirk Faries; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
RE: Rover Operating C-141

Brady,

Based on the footages provided on the C-141, we will assign this release to the Solt St 2 well (30-015-25278). It is noted 
that the C-141 lists 20 bbls released with 20 bbls recovered. 100 % recovery is typically not possible unless the release is 
in a lined containment of some sort. Also noted, you indicate samples will be taken to Cardinal Labs. We will need, at 
minimum, a scaled site map showing where and what depth samples were obtained. Please provide that information as 
soon as possible.

If you have any questions, let me know.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Brady Wilton <bwilton@roverpetro.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:09 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 
Honea, Tammy <thonea@slo.state.nm.us>; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Keri Clarke <kclarke@roverpetro.com>; Michael Feezel <mfeezel@roverpetro.com>; Amanda Barringer 
<abarringer@roverpetro.com>; Kirk Faries <kfaries@roverpetro.com>
Subject: Rover Operating C-141

Please see the attached C-141 spill report regarding a spill that occurred on Rover's Solt State lease on 6/28/2018. If you 

have any questions, please contact myself or Keri Clarke at (214) 234-9115, or email at either bwilton@roverpetro.com 
or kclarke@roverpetro.com.

Thank you,

Brady Wilton 
Petroleum Engineer 

Rover Petroleum, LLC 
(214) 234-9115

All,

l


